
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

12th September 2022  
 

Closure for funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II – Monday 19th September 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I trust you have had a good weekend. I know many in our community will have spent time 
reflecting on the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. As a school, we will continue to 
pay our respects and to support students as needed during this period of national mourning, 
following government guidelines. 
 
We invite our community to send a message of condolence by clicking here. 
 

As you will no doubt be aware, the late Queen’s funeral will be held on Monday 19th 
September 2022. I am writing to let you know that, as this date has been confirmed as a 
Bank Holiday, Jewellery Quarter Academy will be closed. Please do not send your child to 
school on Monday 19th September. We will re-open on Tuesday 20th September and expect 
all students to return between 8.15-8.30. 
 

While in touch, please may I remind you that we will also be closed on Monday 26th 
September for a pre-arranged training day. Please do not send your child to school on 
Monday 26th September. Students will again return the following day for between 8.15-
8.30. 
 

Thank you and best wishes,  

 

 
 
Mr J Barton - Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-demise-of-her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-ii-national-mourning-guidance/the-demise-of-her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-ii-national-mourning-guidance
https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence

